
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Peggy Wheaton <carlpeggy57@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 10:42 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor -

We have been residents of Lake Almanor - we request you NOT reduce 
the cold water pool in Lake Almanor - It would result in a warmer and 
increased algae blooms, impacting both fish and humans - We have seen 
other lakes in California with that problem and it is extremely sad - the  
lakes cannot be used or enjoyed -  Respectfully submitted. 
Carl and Marion Wheaton 


